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YOUTH ALLIANCE

 Survey on Nicotine
Pouches

As part of our ongoing Tobacco
Education Program, we’re conducting

surveys with teenagers in our
community to better understand their

awareness and use of nicotine
pouches. This initiative will help us
track the latest trends and educate

teens on the potential risks. The
feedback we gather will shape future

efforts to protect the health of our
youth. Stay informed about the

findings!

The next Wellness Coalition meeting will take
place on March 4, 2025, from 10:00 AM to

12:00 PM at 351 Tres Pinos Rd., Suite B,
Hollister, CA 95023.

If you'd like to join our coalition or present at
the meeting, please reach out to Sean Smith at

ssmith@sanbenitocountyca.gov.









Announcements 











Would like to share an announcement? Email our
Program Coordinator at

ssmith@sanbenitocountyca.gov

Cessation Resources

Ready to Quit?
Kick It CA is a free program that helps Californians kick

tobacco with the help of proven, science-based strategies.
Take the first step toward quitting.

For more information:
San Benito County Tobacco Education Program 351 Tres Pinos Rd,
Suite A-202 Hollister, CA 95023 Tel: (831) 637-5367 Monday-Friday:

8:00am to 5:00pm

San Benito County Tobacco Education Program Coalitions

https://www.sanbenitocountytobaccocoalitions.org/
https://kickitca.org/quit-now?msclkid=63ecb80c5fa61a5cf417ddbeaeba649e&utm_source=bing&utm_medium=cpc&utm_campaign=CTPP_MS_EN_CA_ACTIVATE_ESV_CESSATION-BRAND_ALPHA&utm_term=kick%20it%20california&utm_content=Kickit%20CA

